
 

 

Tuesday 15th October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Not So Halloween/Halloween Disco 
 
A disco has been arranged for all year groups on the Thursday 7th November 2024 after school (3:15pm – 4:15pm Infants and 
3:25pm – 4:25pm Juniors.  
  
The disco will cost £3 and are only available to pupils who attend Abbey Infant and Junior School.  Children can come to school 
dressed in party clothes or fancy dress should they wish.  The non-uniform day also applies to children who do not go to the 
disco. 
  
This is a fundraising activity so all money raised from this disco will go to Friends of Abbey who support the school in providing 
exciting learning opportunities for our children. 
  
If you would like to send your child in with a drink and a snack for the disco, they will have the opportunity to enjoy them before 
the disco begins.  For example, a piece of fruit, some crackers or maybe crisps.  
  
There will be 150 tickets for the Infants and 200 tickets for the Juniors.  They will be sold on a first come, first served basis.  Please 
log onto your child’s ParentPay account to enable you to make payment and give consent by Monday 4th November 2024.  Please 
be mindful that the return date will be strictly adhered to, to enable us to arrange correct staffing ratios and submission of risk 
assessments to the local authority.  Even if the tickets do not sell out by Monday 4th November, we will be unable to add children 
to the list on the day.  The Friends of Abbey are kindly volunteering their time to put on this event, and it’s crucial that we stick 
to these deadlines. 
  
Please ensure your child is collected promptly and by an adult at the end of the disco.  Children who normally go to Playden will 
still be able to go.  If you do not require Playden, please remember to cancel the booking. 
 
There are no after school clubs going ahead on this day, due to the disco taking place.  
  
You will be able to book tickets for this activity from 4pm on Thursday 17th October for Abbey Infants, and 4:30pm Thursday 17th 
October for Abbey Juniors.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Friends of Abbey  

 


